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1 Introduction 

In the last one hundred years the industrial nations experienced an 
enormous technological progress, which highly increased our living 
standard and quality compared to that of our ancestors. But as far as 
the disposal of production residues is concerned a lack of technology 
exists more likely. That is why of all problems in the field of waste 
management the disposal of hazardous waste will be of increasing 
significance. Future generations will our generation not only judge on 
our technical achivements but also on what we left behind. 

2 The Situation of the Final Disposal of Hazardous 
Waste in the Federal Republic of Germany 

In the German Abfallgesetz (AbfG) (Waste and Refuse Disposal Act; Act 
on the Avoidance and Management of Waste, dated August 27, 1986, in 
force November 1, 1986) the term "hazardous waste" does not exist. 
Nevertheless, this law has in view that there is waste of a certain 
type and amount which, because of public reasons, cannot be disposed of 
together with ordinary household refuse. This waste type is usually 
called "hazardous waste" /1, 2, 3/. 

Houshold refuse, commercial waste of a similar type to household refuse 
and building rubble make up the largest part of the low toxic 
industrial waste, 250 million tons annually, i~ the Federal Republic of 
Germany. This mass can be reduced by appropriate treatment and 
recycling, a residue is, nevertheless, always left over to be disposed 
of. In comparison, the mass of hazardous waste is minimal, it amounts 
to annual 5 million tons (Fig. 1). In so far as no treatment or 
recycling is intended for this waste it must be finally disposed of. 
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